
 
 

Weekly Bulletin 14th January 2022 

 

15th January  Deadline for Primary School Places – Sept 2022 

20th January  Heinz Day – Menu Change 

4th February  Harrogate District Walk to School Day 

 

 

 

COVID – 19 – Updated Risk Assessment 

 

Please click on the below link to view our updated policy, a copy of this can also be found on our website. 

Covid - 19 Risk Assessment  

 

 

Cool Milk 

Just a reminder that you can sign your child up for this at anytime. 

If your child is under 5 they will receive this free of charge and you do not need to do anything as the school 

will register them. If your child is over 5 and you would like to register them for this please see the attached 

leaflet for further information or click here. 

 

If your child currently receives free school meals and you would like to sign them up, please can you email 

admin@skeltonnewbyhall.n-yorks.sch.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reception Starters – September 2022  

If you have a child due to start school in September 2022 please note the deadline to apply for a primary 

school place is 15th January 2002. Please log into NYCC Admissions for further information. 

 

Special Lunch – Thursday 20th January 

We will be having a special lunch celebrating Heinz Day on Thursday 20th January. We will be serving sausage 

and beans casserole with dumplings, potato wedges, broccoli and sweetcorn followed by chocolate fudge 

pudding and custard. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.skeltonnewbyhall.n-yorks.sch.uk/sites/default/files/attachments/covid_secure_arrangements_v2022.2_10.01.22.pdf
https://www.coolmilk.com/parents/
mailto:admin@skeltonnewbyhall.n-yorks.sch.uk
https://onlineadmissions.northyorks.gov.uk/Synergy/Parents/default.aspx


 

 

                         

Harrogate District Walk to School Day – Friday 4th February 

Get active whilst helping combat climate change! Can you leave the car at home for most, if not all of the 

school run on Friday 4th February? 

49% of our district’s carbon emissions come from transport, which makes it the largest contributor to our 

district’s carbon footprint. It’s also 28% above the UK average! By choosing a more sustainable form of 

transport, you can do your bit to help protect our communities and our planet by tackling climate change. 

Even if you live too far from school to walk or cycle all the way, there are other options such as public 

transport, car sharing or ‘park and stride’ – this is where you park sooner than normal and walk the last part. 

All these options will help lower our carbon footprint. 

Every mile counts! 

The physical and mental health benefits of exercise are well known, with studies also showing that walking to 

school improves concentration and helps students arrive ready to learn. Making the journey on foot, by bike 

or using public transport means fewer vehicles on the road, benefitting the wider community with less traffic 

and cleaner air. 

Please go to https://www.zerocarbonharrogate.org.uk/harrogate-district-walk-to-school-dayfor more 

information. 

For guidance on road safety please go to https://www.sustrans.org.uk/our-blog/get-active/2019/everyday-

walking-and-cycling/walking-safety-tips-for-children/ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.zerocarbonharrogate.org.uk/harrogate-district-walk-to-school-day
https://www.sustrans.org.uk/our-blog/get-active/2019/everyday-walking-and-cycling/walking-safety-tips-for-children/
https://www.sustrans.org.uk/our-blog/get-active/2019/everyday-walking-and-cycling/walking-safety-tips-for-children/


 

 

                         

Exotic Animal Rescue Visit – Tuesday 18th January 

A letter will be coming home tonight about an exciting visit next Tuesday for the whole school. This will be an 

amazing experience for the children and a great opportunity to get up close and personal to some amazing 

animals. 

The Rescue centre are not asking for payment, however any donations would be gratefully received.  

What are they learning? 

 

Remember to look at your children's class pages on the website to see what they are learning this term.  You 

will find an overview of their learning, along with the knowledge organisers for each of the units.  The 

knowledge organisers contain the essential knowledge for each unit of work, including vocabulary. 

 

 


